
This term in science we have explored basic bodies parts in which 

we have labelled the human body and described the main function 

of the body part. We also explored which part of the body is 

associated with each sense.

in Year 1 In English, the children have 

enjoyed writing based on the 

text ‘Going on a Bear Hunt.’ 

We performed the story with 

actions and wrote sentences 

to describe what happened to 

the story. More recently, we 

have been writing our own 

versions of ‘The Three Little 

Pigs.’ The children enjoyed 

changing the characters of the 

three little pigs and the wolf to 

different animals.

In maths, we have been practicing counting forwards and 

backwards to and from 20. Children have also learned to recognize 

numbers in numeral and written forms. We have been practicing 

forming our numbers in the correct direction and spelling numbers 

to 10 in words. We have begun our unit on addition practicing our 

number bonds to 10 and adding numbers to 10.

This Month’s Super Learners

Congratulation to Elias for achieving 

super learner in Selwyn Class. Elias is 

focused and committed to trying his 

hardest in the classroom. Well done! 

Congratulations to Lula for achieving 

super learner in Homerton Class. Since 

starting Year 1, Lula has consistently 

worked hard; engaging in carpet 

discussions and independent tasks.


